

Napa Valley Writers Presents: John Byrne Barry who will speak on the topic

"How to Navigate the World of Self-Publishing and Promotion"



Speaking at the September **Napa Valley Writers** meeting will be **John Byrne Barry**, author of *Bones in the Wash: Politics is Tough. Family is Tougher*, which won the Bay Area Independent Publishers Association (BAIPA) Best Book 2015 Award.

He also has written *Wasted*, a "green noir mystery set in the Berkeley recycling world."

In addition to addressing how BAIPA helps authors navigate the world of self-publishing and promotion, Barry's presentation will focus on editing and rewriting, and his personal **twelve-step editing process.** 

When: September 14th, 2016 from 7-9 p.m.

Where: Napa Valley Unitarian Universalists Church 1625 Salvador Avenue, Napa



**Member Reader: Lenore Hirsch** will be reading her short story, "**Joy Ride**," which was selected by Lucky Penny Productions for their "Lucky Shorts" Program in June 2016.

Public Welcome: Members \$5, Guests \$8, Students with ID, free.

For more information, contact <u>publicity nvw@outlook.com</u> or see napavalleywriters.net.